
Eurosensors’09 – Author Presentation Instructions 

 
Registration  

You are reminded that you must have one presenting author registered in order to 
have your contribution included in the conference program. 

The registration page is here : http://www.eurosensors09.ch/registration.php 

 
Presentation information – Lectures (non-invited papers) 

Please check your presentation time to be sure of your allotted slot. The technical 
program is now available on the Eurosensors’09 web site at this address: 
http://www.eurosensors09.ch/technical-program.php 

You will have 12 minutes to give your presentation, plus 3 minutes for a brief 
question-answer period. You are asked to be present 15 minutes before the beginning 
of your session in order to coordinate with the session chair and to load your 
presentation on the available PC. The PC in the presentation room will be equipped 
with a basic MS Office 2007 software suite, a web browser and and internet 
connection. You will also be able to use your own laptop if you prefer  (i.e. if your 
presentation includes material that requires non-standard plug-ins).   

Presentation information – Posters 

Please check your presentation time to be sure of your allotted slot. The technical 
program is now available on the Eurosensors’09 web site at this address: 
http://www.eurosensors09.ch/technical-program.php 

You are required to be present in front of your poster during the dedicated poster 
sessions. 

All poster sessions are to be held at the EPFL.  Please hang your posters by 13h45 on 
Monday September 7, 2009 and leave them visible for the entire conference. You will 
find all necessary material for hanging your poster at a central station in the poster 
area. There will be staff available to assist you on Monday September 7, from 12:30-
13:45. 

You will have the equivalent space of an A0 poster at your disposal, in portrait 
orientation  (height > width) 

You may wish to use : 

- a series of slides containing images/text 
- a single A0 (or smaller) poster containing all relevant information. 

You should use the format best suited to help you present your work when visitors 
pass by. Furthermore, the poster should also be able to serve as a stand-alone 
explanation for your work when you are not present at the poster station. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns at: 
info@eurosensors09.ch 

We thank you for your cooperation and are looking forward to an outstanding week of 
collaboration. 

-The Eurosensors’09 Organizing Committee  


